
 

 30th April 2021 

Year 4 - The Return of the Robots 
In the last newsletter, Year 4 were busy con-
structing robots. They used boxes and other 
recycled containers and became very skilled at 
joining the different materials. 
Here are just a few of the finished products. 

Each robot has 
its own charac-
ter. The painting 
and features look 
very effective. 
The children can-
not wait to take 
them home. 

         Year 1: A Royal Tribute  

Year One have been 

exploring the life of 

Queen Elizabeth II as 

part of their topic, 

‘Kings, Queens and 

Castles’. They had 

great fun making a 

timeline of her in-

credible life. They 

also made birthday 

cards to celebrate 

Her Majesty’s 95th 

Holiday Fun 

Perform are a not-for-profit drama school.  Over half-

term and the summer holidays, they have a number of 

drama courses for ages 4-10. Each course has a fee, but 

they do offer one free 

sample drama lesson. 

Please see theirwebsite:  

perform.org.uk/holidays 

Year 2—Future Tennis Champions 
 

Year 2 have been enjoying their tennis practice 
in PE this week. They 
demonstrated some ex-
cellent ball control and 
racket skills; practising 
keeping a ball in the air, 
hand-eye coordination 
and perfecting their rack-
et grip.  We hope that 
some will go on to play 
for the school team. Next 
stop—Wimbledon! 



 

 
THIS IS CLEARLY NOT A SENSIBLE TME TO BE ORGANIS-
ING HOLIDAYS.  HOWEVER, WE REMIND YOU THAT HOLI-
DAY LEAVE DURING TERM TIME WILL NOT BE GRANTED. 

 

SPRING TERM 2021 

Last Day of Term Thursday 1st April  

SUMMER TERM 2021 

Staff INSET Day  Monday 19th April 

Children Start   Tuesday 20th April 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 3rd May 

Half Term Holiday Monday 31st May to     

    Friday 4th June  

Last Day of Term Friday 23rd July  

 

 

 

3 Rowan: Gardeners’ World! 

Year 3 have been learning all about plants this 

term. Rowan class made some observational 

sketches of flowers and plants. They also planted 

seeds. They are growing radishes and hope to in-

clude eating them in a celebration of their efforts. 

3 Hazel: Creative Homework 
 

Year 3 stepped up to the challenge of creating a 
3D model relating to their topic on Plants.  
They were very inventive in using a wide range of 

materials. 

Here are just a few exam-
ples of the impressive work, 
which they did for their 
homework project. 

Certificates of Achievement 
Well done to our most recent certificate winners 

who were nominated for achieving well in their 

learning or behaviour. These children will be pre-

sented with their certificates in class:    
  

Nursery: Ameera Mirza, Aneez Benamghar, Naima 

Mohamed, Ameer Faraq 
 

Reception: Naila Chowdhury, Jahsiah Levene-Holt, 

Ajdin Hajric, Anayah Ahmed 
 

Year 1:  Safa Samad, Qaahar Bakth, Younis Kheir,  

Mohamed Ahmed Haji, Ayub Mudey, Yahya Aden   
 

Year 2: Abdulrahman Mohamed, Karim Ali, 

Ibrahim Mohamud, Phoenix Maurice 
 

Year 3: Mohamed Abdullahi, Afsana Abdul,           

Amaya Beyleroglou, Sahra Barcag 
 

Year 4: Manha Abukar Caarif, Jannat Ur Rahman, 

Rayhan Amiri, Nihira Namayla 
 

Year 5: Asmaa Berkoun, Isa Ahmed, Abida Sultana, 

Imran Ebad 
 

Year 6:  Yasir Hussain, Sabrin Ahmed, Ilham Yusuf, 

Ahmed Siidomar,  

 Best Attendance for last week: 
KS 1                      KS2 

  


